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Northwood News 

From the Headmasterõs Desk 
Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back to term three ï a term that promises to be 

much more peaceful, less congested and disrupted than the 

craziness of term two. 

 

Inter Provincial Tournaments 

As we look back on the holiday I would like to take a moment 

to congratulate all our boys who represented the province  

during the annual inter provincial hockey and rugby  

tournaments.  Our boys represented the school and province 

with great dignity and set a wonderful standard with both  

manners and dress wherever they went. We were particularly 

proud to find out that Sasko Ndlovu was appointed captain of 

the Craven week rugby team and that four of our hockey boys 

were included in the various SA Schools hockey teams ð  

Tyronne Laaks (U18A), Quinn McKenzie (U/18B), Mitchell 

Jagga (U/16A) and Adam Chislett (U/16A).  

 

Winter School and Spring School 

A massive thank you to our grade 12 teachers and learners 

who sacrificed the first week of their holiday to ensure our 

boys get the extra academic support they need moving  

towards the final exams. 

 

Please note that we will be running a spring school program 

for our grade 12 boys during the September holiday week ï 

please make sure boys are available for these sessions and 

that you donôt make holiday plans for that time.  

 

Reports and Academic Concerns Evening 

As communicated the reports for term two will be handed to 

the boys at the end of the day on Tuesday 16 July, with the 

academic concerns evening taking place on the Tuesday 23 

July from 4.30 pm. 
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Important Dates  

July 
¢ǳŜǎ ф  ¢ŜǊƳ о .ŜƎƛƴǎ 

¢ƘǳǊǎ му  bŜƭǎƻƴ aŀƴŘŜƭŀ 5ŀȅ 

CǊƛ мф  ¢ƻǇ мл ¢Ŝŀ 

{ŀǘ нл  aŀǘǊƛŎ 5ŀƴŎŜ όŦǊƻƳ сΥолύ 

¢ǳŜǎ но !ŎŀŘŜƳƛŎ /ƻƴŎŜǊƴǎ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ 
 όрΥол-тΥллύ 

CǊƛ нс  bƛƎƘǘ aŀǊƪŜǘ όŦǊƻƳ Ҍ рǇƳύ  

¢ǳŜǎ ол  LƴǘŜǊƘƻǳǎŜ !ǘƘƭŜǝŎǎ   

¢ƘƻǳƎƘǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ²ŜŜƪ 
You will never win if you 

never begin. 
~ Helen Rowland 

http://www.northwoodschool.co.za


 
August 
Thurs 11 Grade 9 Subject Choice Evening 
  (5:30ð7:00) 
Thurs  9 Womenôs Day 
Sun 11  Eid al-Adha 
Thurs 15-17 Musical (Lets Get Reel) 
Tues 20 Sports Photo Day 
Fri 23  Prefect Announcement  
  (10:20 am) 
Fri 23  Subject Choice returned 
Fri 23  Junior Social (6:00-10:00) 
Fri 23  Grade 11 Dance (TBC) 
Mon 26 Prefect Tie Ceremony 
Mon 26 Matric Trials begin 
Thurs 29 COV Dinner  

September 
Wed 4 Secretaryôs Day  
Thurs 12 Sportsmen's Banquet (6pm) 
Wed 18-20 Leadership Camps 
Mon 16-20 Grade 11 Work Experience 
Fri 20  End of Term 3 

October 
Tues 1 Term 4 Begins 
Wed 2 Prefects Dinner (6pm) 
Fri 4 Gr 8 & Parents Orientation Braai 
Fri 11 Speech Day (10am) 
Fri 11 Aaron McIlroy (Fundraiser) 
Wed 16 Bossô Day 
Sun 27 Diwali 

November 
Tues 1 BE Year End Function 
Mon 11 Remembrance Day (11am) 
Wed 13 Sardine Run 

Academic Achievers Assembly and Early Closure 

As per tradition we will be recognizing the boys who 

achieved exceptionally during the mid-year exams at a 

special assembly on Friday 19 July at 11am. Parents 

and boys will be sent personal invitations to this event. 

To facilitate this special assembly school will close 

at 10:30 for the other boys. The Learner Support  

Centre and Homework Centre will be open to boys who 

need supervision until normal break up time of 13:30. 

 

Timetable Changes and Extra Academic Time 

Please note that all the boys received a new timetable 

on Tuesday.  The timetable differs from term one and 

two in that we now only require the Tuesday test lesson 

and as such the lesson used on a Thursday now  

become an additional academic lesson. Please also take 

note of the fact that academic detention times has been 

formally included in the time table ï if your son is placed 

on detention you will be notified in writing and your son 

will have to attend those detentions sessions. All other 

boys are free to go home if they have not been placed 

on this detention. These detention days are different for 

the various grades, so please check carefully with your 

son as to when to fetch him, they are not the same for all 

grades and may differ from last term. The additional  

academic time is a positive addition for the boys as this 

will certainly aid them in their preparation for the end of 

year exams.  

 

May God bless you, your boys and our school  
during this term. 
 
 

From the Headmaster  
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ETA DURBAN SPORT & FITNESS 
COLLEGE 

Situated at Moses Mabida Stadium,  
44 Isaiah Ntshangase Road,  
Stamford Hill, Durban 
 
OPEN DAYS 
27 July 2019 
17 August 2019 
14 September 2019 
RSVP to Nita.Dippenaar@etacollege.com 

GRADE 11 WORK  

EXPERIENCE 

Grade 11 Work Experience will take 
place from 16 ï 20 September (both  
dates inclusive).   
Further details to follow. 

Here is this 
monthôs QR  
code for the  
Old Boys  
Newsletteré. 


